Franklin-Bingham Fire Department

8 June 2024

Troy Fire Department

Fire Chief Hullinger

500 West Big Beaver Road
Troy, M| 48084 '

Dear Chief Hullinger,

During the evening of June 7-8, 2024, the Franklin Bingham Fire Department responded to a structure
fire (our incident #24-251) at 30745 Cheviot Hills DR, in Eranklin. On arrival, we were faced with an
active fire in an almost 4,000 square foot home. Asyou are aware, our jurisdiction does not have
municipal water and as such, obtaining assistance with firefighting and water supply needs becomes
paramount.

As part of our collective MABAS agreement within Division 3201 and between Division 3202, | wanted to
send this letter of appreciation to thank you for sharing your resources with us. Throughout the night,
our collective responders safely placed approximately 70,000 gallons of water on the fire, and we could
have not done this without you. Your staff are professionals and | a proud to have worked with them.

Please accept my sincerest thanks to you, your agency, and your responders that deployed in order to
assist us in extinguishing the fire, and without sustaining any injuries! If we can be of assistance to you
or your agency, please reach out.

Sincerely,

Tony Averbuch, Fire Chief
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